Witzel-Behl, Maribeth L'l 3 g() 9\

From: Clear, Mark

Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2016 7:56 PM

To: licensing ' ;
Cc: Wahl, Victor; Aaron Crandall

Subject: ALRC Agenda item 17 -- Alder recommendation

Dear ALRC members,
f recommend referral to your next meeting of the license for Lalos Restaurant, 5510 University Avenue.

| have many concerns that have not been addressed.
e  The applicant has not contacted me nor the MPD West District Captain nor the Spring Harbor Neighborhood
Association
The applicant did not hold an informational meeting
e | do not support 3 hours of operation as a tavern only {kitchen closed) between 10pm and 1am on Friday and
Saturday nights
The applicant did not supply any security plan
The applicant seems to have limited to no management experience
A media story on Monday described a different ownership structure than is described on the application

These concerns may be resolvable, but until I've had an opportunity to discuss them with the applicant, | do not support
the license.

Thank you,
Mark C.

Alder Mark Clear, 19th District, Madison, WI
district19@cityofmadison.com

608-695-5709

Subscribe to my blog: http://cityofmadison.com/council/district19/blog/




